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OTA announces South Extension Turnpike Homeowner Open 
House dates for late September 
 
The Oklahoma Turnpike Authority announced Tuesday at its September Board meeting 
the dates for three Homeowner Open House events for those potentially impacted by 
the upcoming South Extension Turnpike in Cleveland and McClain counties. 

Following several months of study, public input and initial design work, a new alignment 
to the west of what was proposed in 2022 will be shared with the public in a livestream 
event at 2 p.m. Sept. 23. Following the livestream, information about the alignment will 
be found at accessoklahoma.com.  

“OTA’s priority is to these homeowners and property owners that we’re getting ready to 
affect,” said OTA Chief Engineer Trent January. “We have scheduled three homeowner 
open house events in the following few days after the official announcement, including a 
Saturday, to make it easy for them to talk with us about their particular needs and hear 
any details we have available.” 

The Homeowner Open House events will be: 

• Sept. 24 | 5-7 p.m. 
Nancy O’Brian Center for the Performing Arts 
1801 Stubbeman Ave., Norman, OK 73069 
 

• Sept. 27 | 2-4 p.m. 
NCED Conference Center and Hotel 
2801 E. State Highway 9, Norman, OK 73071 
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http://accessoklahoma.com/


• Sept. 29 | 5-7 p.m. 
Noble High School, commons area 
4601 E. Etowah Rd., Noble, OK 73068 

The public is encouraged to watch the announcement live on OTA’s Facebook page, 
YouTube channel or on the livestream website. Links to each of these may be found at 
accessoklahoma.com. Those with questions before and after the Sept. 23 
announcement are encouraged to reach out to the hotline at 1-844-56-ACCESS or 
info@accessoklahoma.com. 
 

WATCH the full meeting on YouTube at OTA Board Meeting September 9, 2025 
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